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1st  SRC Meeting at Noon 
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BEFORE 

AFTER 

New Student Lounge 

Thank you to the 

Pangman SCC for 

updating the  

student lounge! 



Students of the Month for October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2:  For working hard in class, for working well with his 

classmates, and for a smooth transition into Grade One. 

Great job!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Grades 3-5:  For being a good friend and an excellent 
helper. Keep up the good work!  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9: For working hard in her classes, participation 
in class and on SRC, and a positive attitude toward school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12: He has a great work ethic and always tries 
his very best.  

SRC Report 
 

 

 

In October we started our Purdys 
chocolate fundraiser.  Paper orders 
are due on November 17th and 
online orders are due November 
19th.  
 
We planned a Halloween door  
decorating competition. Congrats to 
the 6-9 class on winning with their 
“spooky spider” door. We also did a 
bunch of minute to win it games.  
 
In November we are doing a 
“Menchies with your mentees”. This 
is a hot lunch in which students will 
be put into their mentorship  
partnerships and will eat their lunch 
and Menchies together!  



Open House & Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the school’s Open 

House and supported the  

2023 Book Fair!  

Congratulations to the  

winners of the Book Fair  

gift card raffles! 



Grade 3-5  
Science  

 

Students 
made  

wind vanes  
to test the  

direction of 
the wind.    

Kindergarten Pumpkin Exploration Activities 



We would like to extend a huge thank you to everyone who collected 

pledges, participated in, and sponsored the 2023 Terry Fox Run. Special 

mention to Paul and Ashley Metke and the  Pangman Tourism Committee 

for donating funds to purchase water bottles, juice boxes, and snacks. 

Thank you to all of the volunteers who helped before and during the run!  






